
 

8/5/2020    Opening of School 
 

 

Hello Lake Forest families, this is Sharon Boyd your principal with a couple of announcements. 

Superintendent Runcie stated that all students, including students with special needs will begin 

the new school year through eLearning.  We look forward to seeing everyone online on the first 

day of school Wed. Aug. 19 beginning promptly at 8:00 

 

We will conduct our Annual Open House virtually this year also on Wed. Aug. 19 from the hours 

of 6-7PM. Teachers will record their presentations in the event you missed something and need 

to hear it again.  

All of this information and more is on our website so please check our home page regularly for 

information and updates including signing all Back to School Forms  

 

Finally Lake Forest needs to know if your child does not have a laptop for their e-learning 

experience. If not please go to the school’s website at www.lakeforest.browardschools.com and 

complete the Laptop preregistration survey.   

We will be holding 2 laptop AND textbook distributions. One on Saturday Aug. 15 from 9-12 noon 

and the second on Tuesday Aug. 18 from 3-6 PM. Please plan to drive through to get your child’s 

textbooks and materials needed for their online learning.  

 

  

https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/
http://www.lakeforest.browardschools.com/

